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Enrollment: 

Please download the registration form at 

http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/ and mail it together with a 

crossed cheque payable to “Wah Yan One Family 

Foundation Limited – Celebration Dinner” to Wah Yan 

College, Kowloon, 56 Waterloo Road, Kowloon. 

http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/
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This year, our Anniversary Walkathon had adopted a different route from the previous walkathons 
and kicked off at the Wah Yan College, Hong Kong. Throughout our journey from WYHK to WYK, 
our participants and various stakeholders of the Wah Yan community, dressed in orange T-shirts, 
had demonstrated the longstanding support towards our alma mater. The walk had resembled the 
trustful march with our two beloved Wah Yans towards their forthcoming years. 
 
 
 
 

Opening Mass by Bishop John Tong Hon 

Opening Ceremony of Anniversary Walkathon 

The Supervisor & Principal on Star 
Ferry 
 More Photos: http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-

2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014 

 

http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014
http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014
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Following the Anniversary Walkathon on 26th October, 2014, the Anniversary FunDay was held in 
Wah Yan College, Kowloon. The FunDay had provided refreshments and relaxation after the 
morning walk from WYHK to WYK. Complimentary lunch and booth games were offered at the 
venue. The event was highlighted by the friendly match with the KitChee Football Team, hosted by 
our young school boys. 
 

More Photos: http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-

2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014 

 

Selling Souvenirs 

Presenting souvenirs to the KitChee Football Team 

WYK Students’ Association 
Booth 

http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014
http://ibank.wyk.edu.hk/index.php?pageType=folder&currDir=./2014-2015/20141026%20Walkathon%202014
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The WYK and WYHK need more than HK$1 million each year to continue the provision of 

professional coaching and training camps to galvanize young Wahyanites to discover and 

develop their talents in sport. Fail to gather sufficient funding would result in the halting of 

continuous sports development of these young students.  

 

Please support the sport development generously by making donations. You can click 

http://www.wahyanonefamily.org/marathon-2015.html or call our team managers, Victor Ho at 

6192-8522 or Enoch Cheung at 6907-8414, to learn more. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We have formulated booking procedures of the new football pitch with the School 
Authority. Please check the following links. 
 
Booking Procedure: 
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/SportDepartment/WYKFootballPitchBookingProcedure.p
df  
 
Booking Status: 
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/SportDepartment/WYKFootballPitchBookingStatus.pdf  
 

http://www.wahyanonefamily.org/marathon-2015.html
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/SportDepartment/WYKFootballPitchBookingProcedure.pdf
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/SportDepartment/WYKFootballPitchBookingProcedure.pdf
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/SportDepartment/WYKFootballPitchBookingStatus.pdf
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The 2014 Wah Yan International Conference will be held in a distinguish way, that unlike past years 
when it was often based in one single location at a time, this year the Conference would hold its 
reception in WYHK’s newly renovated school hall with day trips on 6th & 7th December to Jesuits 
establishments in Macau & Yim Tin Tsai respectively. The International Conference would also 
coincide with the 90/95th School Anniversaries Gratitude Dinner, which will be held on 6 
December 2014 at WYK campus starting at around 7:00 pm and would have to be booked 
separately. For details of the dinner, please visit http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/join-the-anniversary-
gratitude-dinner/ 
 
For details of the WYIC 2014, please visit http://wahyanic.org/programme/ 
For online registration, please visit http://wahyanic.org/signup/ 

  

 

 

http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/join-the-anniversary-gratitude-dinner/
http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/join-the-anniversary-gratitude-dinner/
http://wahyanic.org/programme/
http://wahyanic.org/signup/
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The Chairman of WYKPSA Sam Yu 

(Class 83) was presenting the 

Outstanding Student Award to Alex 

Tsoi Siu Yam (5K), Austin Ng Ngo 

Tin (5S) & Jonathan Lau Wan Ho 

(5Y). 

 

This year, Mr. Jonathan Lau Wan Ho 

(5Y) was elected as the Student 

Ambassador. 

Long Service Awards 

Awardee of the year:  

Mr Choi Wai Hoi (20 years) 

Ms Leung Yuk Oi (35 years) 

Mr Zhang Ping (15 years) 

Mr Seto Wai Wah (15 years) 

 

From Left hand side: 

 

Chairman of WYKPSA – Mr Sam Yu (’83);Mr Choi Wai Hoi; 

Ms Leung Yuk Oi; Mr Zhang Ping; Mr Seto Wai Wah; 

Principal – Mr Warren Chung (’79); Chairman of WYK Parent 

Association – Mr Jack Cho (’85) 

From Left hand side: 

Alex Tsoi Siu Yam (5K); Austin Ng Ngo Tin (5S); 

Jonathan Lau Wan Ho (5Y) 
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The Caritas Bazaar 2014 was successfully 

held on 9 November 2014. This year our 

boys have raised over HK$180,000 for 

the Caritas Hong Kong. 

 

You may find the appearance of the Big 

Hammer Section different from the 

previous ones. This is because since 

2012, the Caritas Bazaar Organizing 

Committee has purchased a metal 

scaffolding, which was reusable and 

safe, to support the structure. 

A friendly Football League was held on 8 November 2014 with participations by teams of class ‘78 –

‘ 80, ’82, ’88 & ’92 and the team of WYKPSA football interest group. 

Class ‘92 
Team of WYKPSA Football Interest 

Group 
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The Photography Interest Group will hold 3 events in the coming days, open to all alumni: 

Visit to Leica Museum 

Date   29 November 2014 

Time      PM session 

Venue   跑馬地毓秀街 11號 

Photo Skills Sharing on Night Scene in TST 

Date   20 December 2014 

Time      8:30pm 

Venue   Meet at Tsim Sha Tsui 五枝旗杆.  

Photo Skills Sharing on Sunrise Scene 

Date   1 January 2015 

Time      3am 

Venue   To be confirmed 

Fee       About $70 each.  

Please contact the person in charge of the Photography Interest Group, Jacky Lee (WYK’96), at 

sklphotography@gmail.com for enrolment or inquiries. 

 

Please contact the person in charge of the 

Photography Interest Group, Jacky Lee 

(WYK’96), at sklphotography@gmail.com 

for enrolment or enquiries. 

 

 

WYKPSA will organize a lunch gathering in Central with alumni working/ studying in legal-related area, details of which are 

as follows: 

  

Date: 27 November 2014 (Thursday) 

Time: 12:45 pm - 2:00 pm (Feel free to join late or depart early) 

Venue: Lingnan Club, 13/F, On Lok Yuen Building, 25 Des Voeux Road, Central (Next to World-wide House) 

Costs:  HK$300 per head (HK$150 for students) 

 

If you are interested to join, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com or Frederick.hui@dlapiper.com. For enquiries, please 

contact Frederick Hui at 2103 0651. We look forward to seeing you there! Please help circulating this message to your 

peers and colleagues! 

mailto:sklphotography@gmail.com
mailto:sklphotography@gmail.com
mailto:wahyanpsa@gmail.com
mailto:Frederick.hui@dlapiper.com

